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Good morning:
For future planning, could you please inform me as to the likely dates for future hearings at the County level for this
project?
I’m heading out of state for family graduations and weddings in June, and want to ensure my documentation
submissions will be prepared in time. I know that with the lifting of pandemic restrictions many of us are going to be
engaged in in-person activities this summer, and they have similar concerns.
Thank you,
Sue Moore
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